
From The Headteachers  

 

Easter Preparations 
 

This is an important time in the school’s Lenten observance and 

preparations for Easter.  All our infant children will take part in our 

annual Easter Prayer Service at 2.15pm on Wednesday.  We are all 

excited by the Easter Bonnet Parade and we know many of you will 

spend time making Easter bonnets this weekend.  Year 3—5 will be 

performing our annual Way of the Cross Service next Thursday at 

9.15am as we remember Our Lord’s Passion and death. 

 

Parents’ Survey 
 

Thank you to every one who completed their parents’ survey  

recently.  An amazing 72.6% of families completed their form and a 

summary of the responses can be found on the on the school’s  

website:  

http://www.corpuschristischool.co.uk/info-for-parents/page/175 

Until our next survey, we will continue to use the parent suggestion 

box and look to extend parent voice in the school through the use of 

Survey Monkey to help find a ‘snapshot’ of opinions. 

 

 

MERIT AWARDS FOR WEEK ENDING 24th March 2017 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

Sat 1st April By 9am Year 3 children collected 
from school following their  
sleepover 

Tues 4th April 3.15pm School Uniform Sale - Main 
Hall 

Wed 5th April ABRSM Music Exams—All Day 

2.15pm Easter Bonnet Parade 

Thurs 6th April ABRSM Music Exams  

9.15am Way of the Cross 

Year 2 Trip to Saatchi Gallery 

Last of School for All Nursery  
Children 

Fri 7th April 2pm Last Day of Term 

Mon 10th April—
Thurs 13th April 

9am—2.30pm Year 6 Booster  
Classes 

Tues 18th April—
Fri 21st April 

9.15am—2.30pm Mr Brady’s Easter  
Holiday Sports Camp 

Mon 24th April INSET DAY SCHOOL CLOSED STAFF 
ONLY 

Tues 25th April ALL CHILDREN RETURN TO SCHOOL 
& NURSERY 

Thurs 27th April  9am Year 6 PGL Parents Meeting—
Upper Hall 

7.30pm—8.30pm MIDAS Social  
Evening  

Tues 2nd May 9am Bosco Meeting for Parents—
Upper Hall 

Easter Prayer Service and Bonnet Parade 

This weekend is your last chance to make your 

Easter Bonnet.  The Infants’ Easter Prayer Service 

and Easter Bonnet Parade will take place on 

Wednesday 5th April at 2pm. 

The Way of the Cross  

Years 3-5 are performing the Way of the Cross on  

Thursday 6th April at 9.15am. All parents are 

welcome, but you are reminded that due to the solemnity of 

the service it is unsuitable for pre-school aged children. 

   ANNOUNCEMENTS  

Nursery AM Barney Murphy 

Nursery PM Ashley Allauca Valladares 

Class 1 Evans Bayoro 

Class 2 Kenny Onwuka 

Class 3 Oistin Boakye-Keating 

Class 4 Charlotte Leyland 

Class 5 Holly Williams 

Class 6 Serena Andemariam 

Class 7 Sebastian Wolszxzak 

Class 8 Mirage Keoghan 

Class 9 Matteo Commisola 

Class 10 Olivia Bianchi 

Class 11 Olivia Pucilowska 

Class 12 Blessing Koudou 

Class 13 Alex Wilder 

Class 14 Noel Mebrahtu 

Visit our School Website www.corpuschristischool.co.uk for more pictures and information. Find us on twitter @ccbrixton 

Class 13 performed their 

final class assembly this 

morning, well done to all 

the children and  

Mrs Smart. 

After School Care Club 

The After School Club is extremely 
popular.  Therefore we are unable 
to take additional children in the  
foreseeable future unless in an  

extreme emergency. 

Please call the school office if you 
have any queries about After 

School Care. 
After School Care Club Contact  

Numbers:  07908 905024 or 
07727658527 

General Reminders 
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 % Class  

Class 10 100 

Class 2 99.4 

Class 6 99.3 

Class 14 99.2 

Class 1 98.7 

Class 11 98.7 

Class N 97.9 

Class 4 97.6 

Class 5 97.6 

Class 13 97.2 

Class 12 97.0 

Class 7 96.9 

Class 9 96.8 

Class 8 96.4 

Class 3 96.3 

Congratulations to Class 10 on their 100% 

attendance. 

Parents’ Association 

School Journeys 
 

We still have some outstanding  
balances for the residential trips  
taking place in the Summer Term. 
The full balance should now be paid 
and your account up-to-date.  Please 
check your Parentpay and ensure all 
outstanding balances are paid. 

Dates for your Diary 

3.10pm Friday 5th May 
Ice Lolly Day—School Playgrounds 

 
1.30pm Friday 26th May 

Cake Sale 
 

7pm Friday 9th June  
Bingo Night 

 
3.10pm Friday 30th June  

Ice Lolly Sale 
 

Friday 14th July 
3.10pm Ice Lolly Sale 

 
6pm Summer Disco  

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All proceeds from Film Day next  
Friday 7th April will be donated to 

Corpus Christi Church Parish Funding. 

Friday Night is Lice Night 

Please do check  

regularly to keep those nits 

£30,000 

 

£20,800 

raised 

to date, 

thank 

you. 

Year 4 Bournemouth Trip  

8th May –12th May 

All outstanding balances should now be 

paid.  Please return completed medical 

forms and pocket money to the school 

office Monday 3rd April. 

Mr Brady’s Easter Sports Camp 

Tues 18th April—Friday 21st April 

9.15am—2.30pm at Corpus Christi 

School. Reception to Year 6 children 

£20.00 per day.  Booking forms  

available from the school office or on 

the school’s website. 

Corpus Christi Parish is 

opening a Cub Scout Pack 

for the 1st Brixton Scout 

Group on Thursday 20th 

April 2017, to be held in the Church hall 

from 6.15 to 7.45pm.  

Cub Scouts are the 2nd section of Scouting, 

and are aimed at boys and girls aged 7 ½ 

to 10 years of age, they take part in  

activities that encourage teamwork,  

independence and community  

involvement, based around a structured 

badge scheme.  

They will work towards badges and 

awards as part of their weekly meetings, 

and have opportunities to go away on 

camping trips, sleeping both in huts and 

in tents, to take part in new activities and 

to meet up with Cubs from other Packs in 

Lambeth at various events.  

If you are interested in your child being 

part of this please contact Wendy  

Hutcheson, the person in charge of 

Scouting in Lambeth, via email at  

dclambethscouts@gmail.com 

Little Legs 

A parent has requested, if possible, a swap 

from Wednesday Little Legs to Tuesday 

Little Legs.  If you are able to swap in the 

Summer Term please contact Mrs Tatton 

in the School Office.  Thank you. 

 

Full Time Nursery Places Available 

We have several afternoon places  

available if you like your child to attend 

all day in our Nursery.  Please contact 

Ms Ruiz in the School Office for more 

information. 

Class 11—Missing Trainer 

Please can you check if your child has  

accidently taken home a black trainer belonging 

to one of the boys. 
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